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8th December 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Charity Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 16th December 2022  
 
Haileybury Turnford will be taking part in this year’s Charity Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 16th December. 
This is to raise money for an important cause – the Haileybury Youth Trust (HYT).  During the October half 
term, Mr Lindquist (Head of Y12) accompanied by three Sixth Form students were given the unique 
opportunity to visit Uganda and see the life changing work that the HYT does.    
 
HYT is a charity and organisation founded in 1890 in the East End of London by Clement Attlee (former British 
prime minister and former student at Haileybury).  Uganda is one of the poorest countries in Africa while its 
population is one of the fastest-growing on earth.  There is an urgent need for skills training and for 
developing employment opportunity, while at the same time meeting basic humanitarian needs.  HYT uses 
the money raised to train young Ugandans to help them to improve education, opportunity and livelihoods.    
 
All students and staff are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers on Friday 16th December. We would like 
everyone to take part so please encourage your child to come into school on the day wearing their festive 
Christmas jumper.   
 
Please note, students are still expected to wear their normal school uniform.  If they do choose to wear a 
Christmas jumper they should wear it over their uniform including school shoes but may choose not to wear 
their blazer.  Any student who is not wearing the correct uniform can expect to receive a consequence in line 
with our Rewards, Behaviour and Discipline Policy.    
 
We are asking all parents and carers to donate £1.00 to this important cause and charity.  Details of how to 
donate can be found on Parent Pay at www.parentpay.com. Alternatively, charity buckets for cash will be 
available on the school gate as your child enters school on Friday.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support.    
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
 

Maxine Goodes 
Vice Principal   
  
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

